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Ric Raj <tn37122@gmaih corn>
Thursday, February 4, 2010 l:11 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

As a private trader, I am strongly against any further govermnent meddling in the
investment area. Govemmem has damaged the mortgage/banking business; that is strong
evidence that such actions are never a benefi!!!!!

I sincerely hope that you will abandon such actions!

Richard W. Rajotte
Mr. Juliet, TN 37122-2454


